To:

All Flower Fair and Community Street Fair Participants

From:

Chinese New Year Festival Committee

Re:

2019– Year of the Pig 



           Flower Fair and Community Street Fair

The San Francisco Chinese Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for participating in our street fairs. Both fairs have been successful for our community and profitable for your businesses. Due to the limited spaces in our fairs, priority is given to early submitted applications.  All applications should be received by the deadline to avoid the $100. late charge. Applications can be downloaded from the Chamber website: www.chineseparade.com. and submitted to the San Francisco Chinese Chamber of Commerce when completed. The dates and booth fees are listed below:
Flower Fair:

            February 2-3, 2019:     Saturday Hours: 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.







                Sunday Hours:  9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Community Street Fair: 
February 23-24, 2019:    Saturday Hours: 10:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.







       
    Sunday Hours:  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.


Non-Profit Organizations:




$ 580.00


Retail: Under $ 250,000.00 annual gross:


$ 780.00



Under $ 750,000.00 annual gross:


$ 880.00



Under $ 1,000,000.00 annual gross:

 
$ 980.00



Grant Avenue Placements, additional fee per booth 
$ 250.00

Corporation rate:
Please contact Ms. Peggy Kennedy (925)216-8720
All vendors will be charged $980. per booth unless there is proof of gross income with a Year's of Sales and Use Tax forms (four quarters) submitted to the California State Board of Equalization.  Booth fee, $55 garbage fee, and $250 refundable deposit is to be enclosed with the applications.  Please also enclose additional applicable fees.  Further questions may be addressed to the San Francisco Chinese Chamber of Commerce at (415) 982-3000 or by fax at (415) 982-4720.
